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January Meeting...

The January meeting will be at the Harrisburg High School on January 5, 2019 beginning at 1:00 a.m.

President’s Message...

Welcome Siouxland Woodturners,

We had a terrific meeting in December with an excellent turnout. Because we had planned just to turn and not
have a business meeting we had lots of time in the shop. Five members brought projects to demonstrate, we
did tool sharpening, goblet turning, marbleizing, mounting things on the lathe. There was tools for sale and a
lot of wood for anyone who wanted or needed some. Many of those not actually demonstrating had
guestions for those with a little more experience or suggestions on how to do things that they had tried. It was
a wonderful experience for all that attended.

The January meeting will be on January 5th at the high school with Ron Erickson demonstrating offset turning
which should be a terrific experience. So make sure to add this to your schedule and plan on attending.

John Olson

December Meeting Minutes...

As there was no business meeting, enjoy the “Show and Tell” photos of our members handi-work!

Show and Tell










